



Notice of Meeting of

LOCAL COMMUNITY NETWORK - BURNHAM

Wednesday, 10 January 2024 at 6.30 pm

**Main Hall - Puriton Village Hall, Riverton Road,
Puriton, TA7 8BP**

To: The members of the Local Community Network - Burnham

Chair: Councillor Suria Aujla

Vice-chair: Kevin Bray

Councillor Peter Clayton

Councillor John Cook-
Woodman

Councillor Bob Filmer

Councillor Tony Grimes

Councillor Mark Healey

Councillor Alistair Hendry

Councillor Mike Murphy

For further information about the meeting, including how to join the meeting virtually, please contact LCN Team lcnsomerset.gov.uk.

All members of the public are welcome to attend our meetings and ask questions or make a statement **by giving advance notice** in writing or by e-mail to the Monitoring Officer at email: democraticserviceteam@somerset.gov.uk by **5pm on Thursday, 4 January 2024**.

This meeting will be open to the public and press, subject to the passing of any resolution under the Local Government Act 1972, Schedule 12A: Access to Information.

The meeting will be webcast and an audio recording made.

Issued by (the Proper Officer) on Tuesday, 2 January 2024

AGENDA

Local Community Network - Burnham - 6.30 pm Wednesday, 10 January 2024

Core Membership 5 - 6

Click here to join the online meeting 7 - 8

1 Apologies for Absence

To receive any apologies for absence.

2 Declarations of Interest

To receive and note any declarations of interests in respect of any matters included on the agenda for consideration at this meeting.

(The other registrable interests of Councillors of Somerset Council, arising from membership of City, Town or Parish Councils and other Local Authorities will automatically be recorded in the minutes: [City, Town & Parish Twin Hatters - Somerset Councillors 2023](#))

3 Notes from the Previous Meeting (Pages 9 - 14)

To approve the notes from the previous meeting held on 31 October 2023.

4 Actions from the Previous Meeting

To discuss matters arising from the notes not covered in later agenda items.

5 Update on Somerset Council's current financial position Q & A

6 Public Questions

The Chair to advise of any questions, statements or petitions received that are not covered by items on the agenda for the meeting on which members of the public have requested to speak.

7 Discussion

What can we do / want to do locally regarding asset and service devolution?

- a. What are the opportunities and risks?
- b. What information do we have and what do we need?
- c. How can we work together to achieve agreed actions?

8 Update Young People`s Working Group

9 Dates and topics for future meetings

Thursday 14 March 2024 6.30pm Woolavington Village Hall.